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The Legal Advice Clinic is a free public drop-in advice service 
staffed by LSBU law students working under the supervision of 
practising solicitors.

Can I appeal a 
decision about 

my benefit?

Do I have  
grounds for 

divorce?

My landlord  
won’t return my 

deposit.

Does my  
employer have 

to give me a 
reference?

NEW! We have expanded our opening times and now have a new
session on Friday mornings.

• Tuesdays – 10am to 12pm

• Wednesdays – 10am to 12pm & 3pm to 5pm

• Fridays – 10am to 12pm

Open Term Time only: 30 January 2018 to 23 March 2018 
and 17 April 2018 to 11 May 2018

Our drop-in appointments last up to 45 minutes.

If your enquiry is too complicated for us to deal with in that time, 
we will try to direct you to an appropriate local service.

Our drop-in sessions can get busy and we cannot guarantee 
that we will be able to see everybody. Please arrive early to avoid 
disappointment.

Drop-in Opening times

lsbu.ac.uk/legaladviceclinic

We provide

• Basic information on any topic.

• �Generalist advice in any social welfare law matters  
(except immigration).

• �Specialist legal advice in family and housing by appointment 
at Thursday evening sessions (accessible via an initial assessment 
at our daytime drop-in).



London South Bank University
Legal Advice Clinic
Clarence Centre for Enterprise and Innovation, 
126 London Road,  Southwark SE1 0AE

020 7815 5450
legaladvice@lsbu.ac.uk
www.lsbu.ac.uk/legaladviceclinic
Please note that the Clinic is a drop-in service. We are 
unable to provide any advice by phone or email.
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